
Northumbrian Water Group Pensioners’ Association 
 

 

 

Dear Colleague 

 

 

This is a Group for retired members of Northumbrian Water. 

 

We are split into two social divisions “Tyne” and “Wear and Tees”, the reason for this is 

because of the huge area covered by the Association.  During the year various events are 

organised within each division. 

 

Social divisions organise day trips, lunches and one division organises short breaks in the 

UK. 

 

The Annual General Meeting is held in February each year for all members to attend. 

 

Christmas lunches are organised within the social divisions. 

 

There is also a Walking Group who organise a walk every month from 3 miles to 5 miles. 

 

Free fishing is available to fully paid up members at Northumbrian Water Reservoirs. 

 

Unless your husband/wife is also an ex-employee and in receipt of a pension from 

Northumbrian Water, he/she is not eligible for Active Membership of the Association, but is 

very welcome at our events.  If you are single, a widow, or widower, you are more than 

welcome to bring a friend along. 

 

If you would like to join as an Active Member, please complete the membership form 

and send it together with a cheque for £7.00 made payable to NWGPA to Membership 

Secretary, Mrs Hilary Nelson, 35 Jedburgh Close, Chapel Park, Newcastle upon Tyne 

NE5 1TH. 

 

 

 

 

 

Pauline Thompson (Mrs) 

Chairman 


